





January 21, 2005

President and Members of Council

5th Floor, City-County Building

414 Grant Street

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear President and Members of Council:


By way of this communication, I hereby veto City Council Bill #936, a Resolution authorizing the City Clerk to enter into a professional services contract for the purpose of including, but not limited to technical, legal, clerical and or financial advisory services.


As we all know, the Act 47 Coordinators have raised strenuous objections to this legislation and its impact on our delicately balanced budget and financial plan.  As the Act 47 Team stated in their January 14 correspondence, it is inappropriate and bad financial practice to carry forward unspent funds from 2004 to pay for 2005 expenditures, a practice neither the City nor my administration has engaged in previously.


I am confident that we can work with the Act 47 Coordinators to identify an appropriate approach to funding necessary government services and that this issue can be resolved through communication and dialogue.


Please accept this veto in the cooperative spirit in which it is offered.  


Thank you.







Sincerely,







Tom Murphy







Mayor

Cc:
Dean Kaplan, Act 47


Jim Roberts, Act 47


